
                   
 

January 13th, 2022 
 
To Rev. Fran Lane-Lawrence, Interim Stated Clerk, Synod of the Covenant: 
 
I have been directed by Coordinating Cabinet of the Presbytery of Detroit to make a report of 
disorder on behalf of the Cabinet. The Cabinet reports that there is disorder in the Presbytery of 
Detroit with respect to a personnel matter involving the Transitional General Presbyter and 
Associate Executive Presbyter, and has asked that I pass on the associated communications 
Cabinet has received to date, and request that the Synod appoint an administrative commission to 
inquire into and settle this matter under G-3.0109(b)(5). The draft minutes of the Cabinet meeting 
are also attached. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
Rev. Marianne J. Grano, Esq., Stated Clerk, Presbytery of Detroit 

THE PRESBYTERY OF DETROIT 
 

17575 Hubbell • Detroit, Michigan 48235 
Office: (313) 345-6550 • Fax: (313) 345-7250 


	THE PRESBYTERY OF DETROIT

